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Monday Phonics Maths Guided Reading English Science 

Tuesday Phonics Maths Guided Reading English R.E. Computing 

Wednesday Phonics Maths Guided Reading English Music PSHE 

Thursday Phonics Maths Guided Reading English Discovery P.E. 

Friday Phonics Maths Guided Reading English Discovery 

Have a look on the school website to see a little hello from us coming soon. 
Have a lovely Summer holiday and we’ll see you in September! 

Please adhere to social 
distancing and stick to 
the pathways on the 
one way system. Do 

not allow children 
to run around in 
the spotted areas 
or on the grass 

next to the drive. 

 Drop off: 9:00am   Pick up: 3:20pm 
Amazing Alligators classroom has moved! We are now across the garden in the annex. 

We will be using the normal school entrance and exit for drop offs and pick ups using a one way 
system (video on website) that is clearly marked with arrows.  

Please follow the path around the main school building and enter the garden area. Please wait on 
and in between the 2m spaced white spots outside the annex in the garden area to be called 

forward one by one to the classroom door. 

Please do not enter school until your allocated time to avoid queues. 

If you have children with younger siblings, please drop off and collect your youngest child first then move along the one way system 
to drop off or collect your other children even if it is earlier than the younger siblings drop off/pick up time. Staff will be 

waiting on their doors to collect them.  

This is only for children with siblings. 

No bags to be brought 
to school. 

 You will only need 
a coat  and a named 
water bottle which 
will be sent home 

daily to be washed. 

Please bring a healthy snack for playtimes. 

At dinner time, we will be having a picnic lunch in 
our classroom or outside if the weather permits 

and hot dinners in the hall. 

Fully disposable lunches if you are bringing 
your own please, no lunch bags or boxes. 

Children to come to school wearing PE 
kit (school shorts, t-shirt and jumper/

cardigan—dark joggers/leggings for cold 
weather) every Thursday from Thursday 

10th September. Children will 
stay in their kit for the full day. 

We will be 
delivering a full 
curriculum from 

September. 

Mrs. Critchlow Miss McGeady Mrs. Barker 


